
 

   

              
          

            
              

            
          

                 
          

              
              

            
 

         

           
           
          
            

                 
           

         
               
            

           

                
             

      

      
   

  
  

July 2021 

Dear Scott School families, 

Scott Home & School is excited about the upcoming 2021- 2022 school year! Scott’s Home & 
School Association promotes cooperation and communication between school and home for the 
maximum benefit of students. We sponsor several activities for the students throughout the year 
such as assemblies, room parties and field day. We also host fundraising events to help support 
our activities such as monthly dinner night out and seasonal fundraisers. All parents, teachers 
and staff are automatically considered members of our association. Unlike traditional PTA’s, 
there is no fee to sign up, we just ask for your participation by attending our events and helping 
in any way that you can such as fundraising and/ or volunteering. 

We are looking forward to the opportunity to connect with all students and families. Within the 
first few weeks of school, you will receive more information from us, including our 2021- 2022 
event and meeting calendar as well as other helpful information on the various volunteer 
opportunities available. 

We wanted to share some back to school information with you: 

● School Supply Kits: Class supply lists may be found on the Scott Elementary website 
under Classrooms -> Grade Level -> School Supply Lists. Students that ordered online 
supply kits for school delivery will have their kits placed in their student’s classroom 
before the first day of school. Student’s that ordered online supply kits for home delivery 
or did not order a supply kit, will need to bring their supplies on the 1st day of school. 

● Home & School Meeting- September 14, 2021: Our first meeting of the year is 
tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 7pm. Additional information 
on how to attend will be coming soon. We look forward to seeing familiar faces as well 
as welcoming first time participants. This is a great opportunity to meet our board 
members and see how you can get involved in Scott Home & School. 

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer! We look forward to connecting with you! If you 
have any questions or are interested in learning how you can get involved, please contact 
board@scotthomeandschool.com 

Sincerely, 

The Scott Home & School Executive Board 

Katie Mack & Barb Thomas, Co Presidents 
Melissa Vasich, Vice President 
Cindy Klemens, Treasurer 
Amy Sachs, Secretary 
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